Jane Bennett

From: Zoe Dobson

Sent: 07 July 2017 12:10

To: TDC Licensing

Subject: Castaways Bar & Grill, Margate Beach Kiosk, Margate
Philip,

RE: Castaways Bar & Grill, Margate Beach Kiosk, Margate
Following receipt of the license application papers received dated 16 June 2017 for the above site.

According to our records planning permission has not been granted for the change of use of the land for the siting of
the kiosk. The activity sought to be licensed would amount to an unlawful use of the land. As such the Planning
Department object to the submitted license application.

Therefore the applicant would need to apply for planning permission, prior to submitting a licence application.
| have copied our Planning Enforcement Department into this correspondence to investigate further.

Kind Regards,
Zoe

Mrs Z Dobson
Planning Assistant
Planning Department
Thanet District Council

Direct Dial: 01843 iipigs
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